
 
 

 

July 8, 2016 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.191 of 2016 

 
     

 
Dear Friends 
 

Gentle Reminder for Tamil Nadu Members 
Request to expedite Payment of Subscription and Forecasting & Scheduling fee 

  
We draw your kind attention to the Proforma invoice sent to you towards Payment of 
Subscription and Forecasting & Scheduling fee for the Year 2016 -17. 
 
We are continuing to provide Forecasting & Scheduling services for the Current Year 
2016 - 2017 for Wind Energy to TNEB on your behalf as required by TNERC in draft 
Regulation. As you are aware, IWPA’s support in the form of Forecasting & Scheduling 
have thankfully brought improved evacuation of Wind Energy in the last two months to 
a level of 80 to 94 Million Units or 2,500 to 4,000 MW during the day.  
 
Since we have received demands for payment from the Forecaster, National Institute 
of Wind Energy (NIWE) & other support Service Providers for the current year for the 
services they are providing, may we request you to pay at the earliest to enable us to 
continue to provide Forecasting & Scheduling Services without interruption. 
 
Those who have already made the payments, may please ignore this reminder. 
 
We look forward for your Cooperation & Support. 
 

Thanking you, 

With Best Wishes & Regards,    

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


